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K ~ai F 1insula ®orough
Pu. _.1asing & Contrc._.ing Department

MEMORANDUM
TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor
THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director J
FROM:  Dil Uhlin, Roads Director g
DATE: September 28, 2020
RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for [TB21-010 FY21 Gravel Roads — West Region,
Units 2 & 6

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB21-010 FY
21 Gravel Roads — West Region, Units 2 & 6. Bid packets were released on September 2, 2020
and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on September 2, 2020 and Homer
News on September 3, 2020.

The project consists of Gravel upgrade of Independence Ave. Project will begin at the intersection
of Independence Ave and Echo Lake Rd and continue west on Independence Ave for
approximately 2,225 feet. Gravel upgrade of Base Rd. Project will begin at the intersection of
Base Rd and Skyline Dr. and continue east on Base Rd for approximately 2,600 feet. Work will
include, but not be limited to, capping the existing roads with KPB TYPE II Borrow.

On the due date of September 17, 2020, five (5) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that
all the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $48,195.00 was submitted

by Foster Construction, LLC, Soldotna, Alaska.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 434.33950.21GRV.43011.

AC‘P 9,/28/2020

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No. _434.33950.21GRV.43011

Amount _$48,195.00
PP 9/28/2020
By: ba’ Date: /28/

NOTES:N/A









